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MEMORANDUM  
 

To: MAS Membership 

From: Derrick Surrette/ Executive Director 

Date: 4/11/2017  

Re: Special Legislative Session  

 
It has been publicly disclosed that there is a strong possibility Governor Phil Bryant will call a Special 
Legislative Session. We know the Mississippi Department of Transportation, and the Office of State Aid 
Road Construction did not have their budgets finalized during the 2017 Regular Legislative Session. In 
addition, “NO” legislative measure was passed to provide funding for long-term transportation funding or 
short-term transportation funding, including the Local System Bridge Program (LSBP). With that being 
stated, MAS has mailed out “form letters” to all 82 counties for each county board to sign in support of 
local infrastructure funding.  
 
Once you fill out your form letter, please mail it back to the MAS office and MAS will collect each letter 
and deliver them to Governor Bryant’s Office.  
 
We appreciate everyone’s help and cooperation in this effort. 
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